
From: Tom Carney <Tom.Carney@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 1:40 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Craig Turner <Craig.Turner1@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Banners 

  

Hi Steve, 

  

Thank you for the call today. 

  

In summary, the Chicago Host Committee for 2024 DNC Convention, donated to CDOT the DNC Banners 

that were up on the City Street light poles.   

We estimate that approximately 340 DNC banners were received.  For now, we have placed them in one 

of our storage garages. 

  

I will keep you posted on progress on the City donating them to another organization. 

  

Thank you,  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Thomas Carney 

Commissioner  

Chicago Department of Transportation 

Office Phone: 312.744.3501 

Cell Phone: 312.617.8030 
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